
 

 

  

Ref. No: F86.V3/REG/0689-20                                                                          Date: 18.07.2020 

NOTIFICATION 
 

 

Please find a copy of DO letter No. 203/F-1/HED-SED-PA/2020, dated 16-07-2020 addressed to 

all Alumni Associations and Alumni by the Hon'ble Minister in Charge, Department of Higher 

Education, School Education, Parliamentary Affairs, Govt. of West Bengal and in reference to the 

letter vide No. 415-EH/1U-37/2020 Date: 17.07.2020 issued by the Special Secretary, Department 

of Higher Education, Government of West Bengal, it is hereby notified to all Alumnus & Alumna 

of Cooch Behar Panchanan Barma University to take all possible steps to extend support to all the 

students studying in their final semester/year of UG and PG courses. 

 

 

Sd/- 

Registrar 
 

 

 

 

 

 

In communication to: 

1. The Hon’ble Vice Chancellor, Cooch Behar Panchanan Barma University. 

2. The Dean, Faculty of Post-Graduate Studies in Arts, Fine Arts, Performing Art and 

traditional Art Forms, Cooch Behar Panchanan Barma University. 

3. The Dean, Faculty of Post-Graduate Studies in Science, Technology and Vocational 

Studies, Cooch Behar Panchanan Barma University. 

4. The Head/ Co-ordinator with all Faculty Members, All the Departments, Cooch Behar 

Panchanan Barma University. 

5. All the Members, Alumni Association of Cooch Behar Panchanan Barma University. 

6. Dr Avijit Datta, System Administrator, Cooch Behar Panchanan Barma University, to 

upload the notice in the University Website. 

7. Guard File. 

 

Registrar 

 
 






